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City of Madison 
Human Resources Department 

 

Date: September 30, 2019 
 

2020 Pet Insurance Enrollment 
 

Beginning on October 1, 2019 there will be year-round Open Enrollment for a new pet insurance benefit offered 
by Nationwide. 

The earliest effective date for coverage under this benefit will be January 1, 2020. 

 

Benefit Information: 

My Pet Protection from Nationwide is a pet insurance benefit that will become available to eligible City employees 
beginning on January 1, 2020 and features a group discount on premiums. See the attached sheet(s) for information on 
this new benefit and how to obtain a no-obligation premium quote. Premiums may vary by pet type, breed, etc. and 
coverage options selected. 

Special Notes 

 This is a standalone benefit. You do not need to enroll in any other City benefit(s) to be eligible for coverage. 
 Employees in budgeted positions certified at 50% or more of full-time equivalent employment and Elected 

Officials are eligible for this benefit. 
 Hourly and Seasonal employees are not eligible for this benefit. 
 Premiums for pet insurance may not be deducted through payroll. Employees who enroll in pet insurance 

coverage will be direct billed by Nationwide for their premiums. 

Contact Information 
If you have questions about the My Pet Protection pet insurance benefit, please contact Nationwide at 877-738-7874. 

Visit http://www.petinsurance.com/cityofmadison beginning on October 1, 2019.  

Other City benefits questions may be directed to City Human Resources at 608-266-4615 or 
benefits@cityofmadison.com. 

 

 


